AGENDA

Center of Excellence Advisory Board
Bellevue Community College, N-Building, N259
Wednesday, March 23, 2011
11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Meeting called by Maureen Majury, Director, CoE for ICT, Bellevue Community College, maureen.majury@bellevuecollege.edu, 425.564.4229
Attendees:
Franklin Donahoe, T-Mobile, franlin.donahoe@t-mobile.com 

Ryan Collier, Bellevue College, ryan.collier@bellevuecollege

Lisa Edwards, Boeing, lisa.a.edwards@boeing.com

Steve Fox, Microsoft, stefox@microsoft.com


Micah Gregorio, Best Buy, Inc., micahgrego@gmail.com


Greg Hatch, Cisco Systems, grhatch@cisco.com


Rich James, F5 Networks, r.james@f5.com

Brandon Seymour, University of Rochester, brandon.seymour@rochester.edu


Dan Waters, Microsoft, dan.waters@microsoft.com
Note: If you would like to call in, please notify me and we can arrange for a conference call. Brandon please call into 425.564.1304. Greg if you want to phone in, please let me know and then we will order a phone port. 
Please read:
The summary of the work accomplished between December 2010 and March 2011; Meeting notes for December 8, 2010 Advisory Board meeting; workplan for 2010-2011 year.
Please bring: A-19 and W-9 forms for your stipend for serving for the 2010-2011 year which will be processed after each of the up to three meetings for the year. Menu: Asian Salad, Chicken Stir Fry, Rolls, beverages, brownies.  
	11:30 a.m. – 11:40 a.m.
	Welcome and Introductions

	

	11:40 a.m. – 11:45 a.m.
	Approve Notes from December 8, 2010 Meeting

	

	11:45 p.m. – 12:45 p.m.
	Review Select CoE Projects
(short break, five minutes, lunch will be served)
Provide feedback on past/current projects: virtual advisory board demonstration, review of STEM Summit and evaluations, feedback on the “Life of an IT Professional –revise project or turn it into something different).
Begin to brainstorm on projects for the 2011-2012 fiscal year.  Workplan from 2010 to 2011 will be provided.
	

	12:45 p.m. – 1:00 p.m.
	Wrap-up & Next Meeting

June/July 2011 (?)

	


Additional Instructions: Don’t forget to turn in your A-19s for payment.
